
 
     KENOSHA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

COUNTY BOARD CHAMBERS COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
 

November 7, 2011 
 

 The Organizational Meeting was called to order by Chairman Molinaro 
immediately following the Public Hearing in the County Board Room located in 
the Administration Building. 
 
Roll call was taken. 
 
  Present: Supervisors Grady, Rose, Goebel, Celebre, Kubicki, Hallmon, J. 
Gentz, R. Frederick, Johnson, Michel, O'Day, Singer, B. Frederick, Kohlmeier, 
G. Gentz,  Molinaro, Esposito, Clark, Noble, Underhill, Decker, Haas, Elverman, 
Ekornaas. 
 
 Excused:  Supervisors Zerban, Grulich. Arrington, Breunig. 
 
 Present: 24.  Excused: 4.  
 
There were no Citizen Comments. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS OF THE CHAIRMAN 
 
  Chairman Molinaro stated at the next County Board meeting there will be a 
survey on the desks from UW Extension relative to the re-organization of the 
committee structure.  He urges the board to fill out the survey. It is 
anticipated they will have a re-districting map that the board will vote on. 
This will be the map that will govern the 2012 spring election. 
 
SUPERVISOR REPORTS 
 
   Supervisor Ekornaas stated the re-districting trial resumed that morning. 
Those in attendance felt the testimony went very well for the county. The judge 
will make his ruling no later than November 14th. The resolution for the 
redistricting map will be on the agenda November 15th. 
 
  Supervisor Clark stated the budget changes and the completion of the 2010 
audits are on the supervisor’s desks. Any questions can be asked of Mr. 
Geersten.  
 
  It was moved by Supervisor Singer to approve the November 1, 2011 minutes.  
Seconded by Supervisor Johnson. 
 
  It was moved by Supervisor Noble to adjourn sine die.  Seconded by Supervisor 
Grady.  
 
Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:41 p.m. 
 
Prepared by:  Edie LaMothe 
         Deputy Clerk 
Submitted by:  Mary T. Schuch-Krebs 
   County Clerk 
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